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Asst. Prof. Emre OKAN 

Düzce University 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Dear Emre OKAN, 
 
 

 

This is the official notification to inform you that your Oral/Poster Presentation 
proposal entitled "The Agriculture and Trade in the Ancient Age in Duzce in the Light of 

the Prusias ad Hypium Coins" submitted to the 1st International Yew Workshop of 

Turkey has been accepted as a result of blind reviews by Scientific Committee.  
 
On behalf of the organization committee I would like to congratulate you. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Duzce University at the workshop between September 29th – 
October 3rd, 2015. 
 

 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

 Assoc. Professor Necmi AKSOY 

 Chairman of Yew 2015.Duzce 
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